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From: David Halse Rogers 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 10:49 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am totally opposed to the erection of an AFL stadium at Macquarie Point - public land which needs to be sensitively 
developed to provide Hobart with a venue of worth. A football stadium is NOT such a development. 
The bulk of a stadium is incompatible with its surroundings. It will loom over Hunter Street and cause irreparable 
damage to the War Memorial and its vistas to the River Derwent. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

David Halse Rogers 
 




